
 

We’re just getting started!  

Our next meeting will be Monday, May 19 on Zoom.   

Shifting to a virtual format will help us continue the dialogue.  
 

The more voices represented, the more we can understand 

what’s at stake. Our goal: To build momentum that leads to 

lasting change.    
 

An all-new slate of speakers in May will include educators, 

faith leaders, social service experts, government officials, and 

community members just like you. 

Save The Date!  

MONDAY, May 19 

6 pm – 8 pm 

             
  Click to Register 

https://form.smartsuite.com/skz9rw7l/nmdH6soBba

